ROBERT SUNSHINE
ATTORNEY AT LAW
MAJESTIC BUILDING

DENVER,COLORADD

TELEPHONE MAIN 3-5i04

March 26, 1958

Air Mail

0il Commission
State Capitol Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Attention: Mr. Nutter
Re: Columbine 0il Co.

Dear Mr. Nutter:

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter written to your State
Corporation Commission concerning Columbine Oil Co. As soon as the
qualification is completed, I shall notify you.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this regard.

Siagerely youps,

obert Sunshine

RS:mr
Enclosure



